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 OFFICIAL ELECTION NOTICE – PLEASE POST 
Qualifying for  

2018 Hillsborough Classroom Teachers Association Officers,  

Board of Directors and FEA Governance Board Elections 
 

The official qualifying period for the 2018 HCTA Elections opens on Friday, December 1, 
2017 and closes at the sound of the gavel at the beginning of the HCTA Representative 
Council Meeting, 6:00pm January 18, 2018.   
 

Elections will take place in February 2018, with the exception of the Vice-President race.  
Because the HCTA Constitution requires that the Vice-President be from a different 
membership category than the President (teacher or ESP), the Vice-President election, if 
necessary takes place on a later date, see below for second election dates. 
 

February Election Dates: Monday, February 12, 2018 at 12:00pm to Wednesday, February 21, 
2018 at 12:00pm. 

Second Election Dates: Monday, April 16, 2018 at 12:00pm to Wednesday, April 25, 2018 at 
12:00pm. 
 

The following seats are available for consideration: 

OFFICERS: President, Vice President, Secretary/Treasurer    
BOARD OF DIRECTORS: Teacher Seats 2, 4, 6 and ESP Seats 8, 10  
FEA GOVERNANCE BOARD: Seats 1, 2, and 3 
 

To qualify as a candidate for office in this association one must be a member who, at the time of filing 
for the office of president or vice-president, shall be in at least their fourth consecutive year, and for 

other board seats at least in their second consecutive year, as a member of the association. 

 

Anyone wishing to qualify for a HCTA Board Seat should contact Stephanie Baxter-Jenkins 
at 238-7902 or email stephanie.baxter-jenkins@floridaea.org with a copy to 

sherry.gunn@floridaea.org 

Hillsborough Classroom   

Teachers Association    

  
  

Jean Clements  
President  

Leo Haggerty  Vice President  
Faye Cook  Treasurer  

Stephanie Baxter-Jenkins  
Executive Director  
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